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| SUMMER. 3 CAMPS.
g78 ORPHANS REACHED.
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All three of our Camp Hope summer Bible camps
have been completed as of last month. We are
thrilled to report that 878 children attended and
414 gave their lives to Christ for the first time!
Praise God!

Each of the 5-day Bible camps shares the Word of
God and the gospel of Christ to around 300
children who are identified by local churches to be
orphans or in vulnerable situations. Two of our
three camps were completely Zambian-led
this year. We are grateful for their leadership and
vision for the Camp Hope ministry!
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Our Camp Hope mission team

Our second Camp Hope of the summer was led by a short-term mission team of 25 Americans in
Chongwe, a town just 45 minutes east of Lusaka, the capital of Zambia. Thank you to all who supported these
volunteers financially and prayerfully. The team was comprised of people from five different cities, so it was amazing
to see everyone come together in unity for the cause of the orphan.
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HOPE RESTORED AT 3 SUMMER CAMPS

The children were placed in different groups led by a short-term
missionary and translator, and they participated in games, crafts,
worship, prayer, and Bible story lessons and skits each day. Please
pray that the seeds sown at camp will continue to grow in
the years to come.

Many of our older My Father’s House
students attended Camp Hope when
they were younger so it was very
encouraging to see some of them join
Camp Hope as volunteers this year!
Dickson, Thoko, & Moses (top-to-bottom)
are pictured with kids in their groups here.




SPONSORSHIP: 26 Suitcases of Gifts Delivered

The energy in the atmosphere was electric when we
delivered 26 large duffel bags filled with sponsor gifts to
our My Father's House (MFH) families in August. It was like
Christmas in each of the homes! Smiles and laughter
abounded as our mamas and students eagerly opened the
gifts they received.

Thank you to all of our generous sponsors for sending
your love to our family in Zambia! Because of you, every
single student and mama received at least one gift!
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Henry & Catherine Emmanuel Orbert and Joseph



GRAND OPENING: Narrow Road Bike Shop

In addition to our Chicks-4-Orphans Business-As-Missions project, we launched a second Bikes-4-Orphans
project last month with the help of two new partners, Bicycles for Humanity (B4H) and Perkins Motor Plex. The
bicycle sales & repairs shop will help our students learn small business management, sales, technical,
and customer service skills. Please join us in celebrating the Lord’s faithfulness in every step of this process!

{¥ AUGUST 2015

First Scouting Trip

Bicycles for Humanity chooses one non-profit to partner with each
year. In August 2015, B4H sent two representatives to Zambia to vet
Every Orphan’s Hope for a potential partnership. They spent four
days meeting the staff and reviewing the operations.
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Partnership Approved

Every Orphan’s Hope was approved as Bicycles for Humanity's newest partner and seventh bike shop in Africa.

1} APRIL-JULY 2016

Shipping Container Filled, Shipped, & Arrived

Bikes are loaded in Colorado Container arrives in Zambia Container is painted and prepped

Bicycles for Humanity collected bicycle donations in April 2016 and filled a 40-foot shipping container (that
would eventually become the bike shop itself) with bikes, parts, and tools before transporting it to Zambia.

The container arrived in Chongwe in July 2016. Once it arrived, EOH staff and MFH students made necessary
preparations for the shop by painting the container, pouring a cement slab, and putting up an awning and signs.
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B‘CYCLESﬁHUMANITY RIGHT CAR. RIGHT PRICE. RIGHT WAY. EVERY TIME. BIKE SHOP




¥ AUGUST 2016

NARROW RO,
BIKE SHOP

SALES & REPAIRS
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Partners Arrive in Zambia

Bicycles for Humanity CEO, Josh Pace, and Perkins Motor Plex
CEQ, Tim Perkins, arrive in Zambia to join EOH leadership and
staff at the Narrow Road Bike Shop Grand Opening Ceremony.

AUGUST 24,2016

Grand Opening Ceremony

The Narrow Road Bike Shop Grand Opening Ceremony
was held in Chongwe with representatives from B4H,
Perkins Motor Plex, EOH, and the local community.

Children from our My Father’s House (MFH) family
homes presented songs and dances, community leaders
honored the ministry of Every Orphan's Hope, and a handful
of bicycles were donated to health care workers in the
community. (Special thanks to Preston Ridge Baptist Church's
VBS for their contributions to the Bikes-4-Orphans campaign.)

AUGUST-SEPTEMBER 2016

Training & Business to Open

Charles, one of our older MFH students, attended a B4H training
with some other technicians in Ndola, Zambia on behalf of EOH
to learn the necessary bike sales & repair skills for our Narrow
. Road Bike Shop. Our shop is scheduled to open for business
Charles (right) at the B4H training in October 2016. Please pray for this new business!
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HOME RENOVATIONS: Completed

The home renovations at all 12 of our My Father’s House family homes have officially been
completed! The children and mamas are all so pleased with the new updates. When asked what their
favorite part about the renovations was, the children said the showers (a nice upgrade from the bathtubs
they had before) and the mamas said the kitchens.

The house interiors and exteriors were plastered and painted, ceilings, windows, and door frames were
replaced, and structural issues with the porches, clothes-washing basins, wall-fences, and gates were repaired.
All of the kitchen cabinets were replaced due to termite damage. Each home also received new counter-tops,
sinks, stoves, refrigerators, kitchen tables, and kitchen chairs.

We are so grateful for all who have responded and made financial investments in the renovation
project! We know that these updates will provide a comfortable and safe environment for our families.

KITCHEN: BEFORE KITCHEN: AFTER



All of the beds and mattresses
were replaced in the bedrooms,
the bathrooms received new
sinks and toilets, the bathtubs
were replaced with ceramic
tile showers and flooring, and
all of the furniture in the family
rooms was replaced (except in
C7 and C8, the most recently
built homes).

BEDROOM BATHROOM
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FAMILY ROOM

GIVE HOPE TO ORPHANS.

If you'd like to make a donation to the ministry,
you can do so at everyorphan.org/givehope.




Truly | tell you, whatever you

did for one of the least of
these brothers and sisters of

mine, you did for me.

. Jesus (Matthew 25:40)

»
' (
-
\

N A

£
® ™\ Every Orphan's
[ ) HOPE n MyFathersHouseHomes everyorphanshope = = everyorphan

3245 W. Main Street, Suite 235/332 ¢ Frisco, TX 75034 « 214.705.9364 + www.everyorphan.org




